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March 17th/Mawrth 17eg 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
Annwyl rieni/Gwarchodwyr 
 
As you will be aware,  the spread of Coronavirus(COVID-19) continues to be a cause 
of concern. We take the health and safety of our pupils and staff very seriously. 
 
The situation is changing daily and we will try to keep you updated as we receive 
information. 
 
We are following guidelines from Welsh Government, Public Health Wales.  The 
latest advice is that if you develop symptoms of Coronavirus (a high temperature and 
a new continuous cough) you should stay at home for 7 days.  If someone in your 
family develops these symptoms the whole family should self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
Online learning – Teachers are busy preparing work for pupils on online platforms 
should the school be forced to close.  Your child has been given a consent form for 
you to complete and return to school in order for your child to access this at home.  
Please return to school as soon as possible or email your consent. 
 
This is an entirely new situation we are dealing with we are doing our best to make 
the right decisions for the whole of our school community taking advice from Welsh 
Government, Public Health Wales. 
 
For more information, go to: 
 https://gov.wales/coronavirus-covid-19-educational-settings-guidance 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
 

https://gov.wales/coronavirus-covid-19-educational-settings-guidance

